&.M.M
2415 Maryland

Topeka, Kansas
Dear Mre Schaefer:

I acknowledge receipt of your letter in regard
to tickets for the Okdehama games

I have referred your letter to Mr. Barl Falkenstien,
the Financial Seeretary of the Athletic Association. He
will write you concerning the best evailable tickets.

We are omrrmhd-vith the same sitwmtion asg

Kansas State at Manhattan, We have some less than three
thousand seats availeble and we have & student enrclliment

of better tham four thousand, The students pay a dollar
extra for basketball season tickets and of course if

I em sure Mr, Folkenstien will make every effort
%o give you the best available seats,

With all good wishes to you, I am,

Sincerely yours,




